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  Forever for a Year B. T. Gottfred,2015-07-07
When Carolina and Trevor meet on their first day
of school, something draws them to each other.
They gradually share first kisses, first touches,
first sexual experiences. When they're together,
nothing else matters. But one of them will make a
choice, and the other a mistake, that will break
what they thought was unbreakable. Both will wish
that they could fall in love again for the first
time . . . but first love, by definition, can't
happen twice. Told in Carolina and Trevor's
alternating voices, this is an up-close-and-
personal story of two teenagers falling in love
for the first time, and discovering it might not
last forever.
  The Empire of Business Andrew Carnegie,1902
Reprint: Originally published: New York:
Doubleday, Page & Company, 1902.
  The Computer-Based Patient Record Committee on
Improving the Patient Record,Institute of
Medicine,1997-10-28 Most industries have plunged
into data automation, but health care
organizations have lagged in moving patients'
medical records from paper to computers. In its
first edition, this book presented a blueprint for
introducing the computer-based patient record
(CPR). The revised edition adds new information to
the original book. One section describes recent
developments, including the creation of a
computer-based patient record institute. An
international chapter highlights what is new in
this still-emerging technology. An expert
committee explores the potential of machine-
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readable CPRs to improve diagnostic and care
decisions, provide a database for policymaking,
and much more, addressing these key questions: Who
uses patient records? What technology is available
and what further research is necessary to meet
users' needs? What should government, medical
organizations, and others do to make the
transition to CPRs? The volume also explores such
issues as privacy and confidentiality, costs, the
need for training, legal barriers to CPRs, and
other key topics.
  Fear Thy Neighbor Fern Michaels,2023-04-25 After
years of drifting from one small Florida town to
another, Allison Marshall believes she's found the
ideal place to settle down on Palmetto Island, but
soon discovers that the locals have a dark secret,
and she must either stay and join them or risk
escaping.
  CHEEGHA - The Call from Waziristan, the Last
Outpost Ghulam Qadir Khan Daur,Khan Daur Khan
Daur,2014-11-01 A true story of happiness and
Romance, of curse and betrayal, from the remotest
corner of the world, Waziristan. Waziristan
remains a mystery and a puzzle for most of the
world. Reports of violence and terrorism are
frequently associated with its name. For people
living here, life has become a hell of
uncertainty. A drone strike could kill them or
their family members one day, a suicide bomber the
next or action by the Pakistan army the day after.
Is this all there is to Waziristan? Ghulam Qadir
Khan, sets out to show us the true face of
Waziristan. He takes us to the heart of this
society. We meet his family and those living in
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his village Darpa Khel in North Waziristan Agency.
We become familiar with individuals. We meet and
fall in love with members of his family. We are
also introduced to the essential features of
tribal society. Unlike the previous authors,
Ghulam Qadir is the only one from the area
itself... The author is ideally placed to write on
Waziristan. He is that rare tribesman from this
area who is writing about his own people. Because
Ghulam Qadir combines scholarship and experience
in the field as an administrator, he is a
trustworthy guide. Educated at some of the finest
institutions of Pakistan - Lawrence College,
Murree, and Edwards College, Peshawar - Ghulam
Qadir joined the civil service of Pakistan in
1984. He has worked in the field as Deputy
Commissioner and Political Agent in the Tribal
Areas. In more senior postings, he has been in
charge of the Tribal Areas in the planning
department, and has also held the post of
Secretary of Law and Order for the Tribal Areas.
Professor Akbar Ahmed, Ibn Khaldun Chair of
Islamic Studies, American University, Washington
D.C. The Author Ghulam Qadir Khan Daur belongs to
North Waziristan Agency, Tribal Areas of Pakistan.
He did his masters in Economics and attended ISS,
The Hague, Netherlands and IDPM, Manchester
University, England to specialize in rural
development. He joined the Civil Service of
Pakistan in 1984 and served as Deputy Commissioner
and Political Agent in the tribal areas. In senior
positions, he was Secretary Law and Order and
Secretary Finance for tribal areas. Since the rise
of militancy, he represented tribal areas in Dubai
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process, Wilton Park conferences in England and
almost all briefings /presentations made to local
and foreign delegations and has written articles
on the tribal areas for reputed newspapers. He is
the founding Chairperson of
www.thetribaltimes.com, a web magazine on tribal
areas and the Chairperson of the Society for the
Protection of Rights of Tribes (SPORT) which is
advocating and raising awareness against
discrimination against tribal people. He has
dedicated himself to improve the lot of tribesmen.
Ghulam Qadir Khan combines scholarship and
experience making him a trustworthy guide. He is
ideally placed to write about Waziristan, his own
people.
  The Knowledge Management Toolkit Amrit
Tiwana,2000 This manual will enable the user to
identify the changes that need to be made in order
to leverage the company's intellectual capital and
to bring about the processes, infractructure and
organizational procedures that will enable you to
build and use your corporate knowledge base.
  Security, Privacy, and Applied Cryptography
Engineering Lejla Batina,Stjepan Picek,Mainack
Mondal,2020-12-21 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 10th International
Conference on Security, Privacy, and Applied
Cryptography Engineering, SPACE 2020, held in
Kolkata, India, in December 2020. Due to COVID-19
pandemic, the conference was held virtual. The 13
full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 48submissions. This annual event is
devoted to various aspects of security, privacy,
applied cryptography, and cryptographic
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engineering. This is a very challenging field,
requiring the expertise from diverse domains,
ranging from mathematics to solid-state circuit
design.
  Cambridge International AS and A Level Computer
Science Coursebook Sylvia Langfield,Dave
Duddell,2015-12-17 Cambridge International AS and
A Level Computer Science Coursebook delivers an
accessible guide to theoretical and practical
skills in Computer Science, with a clear
progression of tasks that help to consolidate and
develop knowledge. Cambridge International AS and
A Level Computer Science Coursebook offers
students detailed descriptions of the concepts,
reinforced with examples that outline complex
subject matter in a clear way. Alongside
fundamental definitions, higher level programming
skills are developed through the explanation of
processes and consolidated by practical exam-type
questions for students to attempt.-- Publisher
description.
  Overcoming Retroactive Jealousy Zachary
Stockill,2014-10-18 ARE YOU TIRED OF CONSTANTLY
THINKING ABOUT YOUR PARTNER'S PAST RELATIONSHIPS?
Are you interested in letting go of obsessive
jealous thoughts, anxiety, and curiosity about
your partner's past? Wouldn't it feel great to be
completely free from retroactive jealousy, and be
able to move forward in your relationship without
worry about the past? What if I told you that you
already have the cure for overcoming retroactive
jealousy? You do-all you need is the proper
guidance. And that's where Overcoming Retroactive
Jealousy comes in. Written from the perspective of
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one who has struggled with, and eventually
overcome, obsessive jealousy surrounding a
partner's past, Overcoming Retroactive Jealousy is
the only guidebook you will ever need to let go of
jealous thoughts, curiosity, and anxiety about
your partner's past relationships/sexual history.
AFTER READING YOU WILL: have access to a multi-
step program that will help you to let go of your
jealousy and anxiety begin incorporating coping
exercises into your daily routine which will
eliminate your jealous thoughts as soon as they
appear feel a new sense of optimism and confidence
in your ability to grow and overcome retroactive
jealousy understand what your jealousy is really
about, and have a concrete plan of action for
overcoming it, and moving forward You might
currently feel hopeless; like retroactive jealousy
is something that you'll just be forced to live
with until you die. You might even be severely
depressed, mired in obsessive jealous thoughts and
confusion. Overcoming Retroactive Jealousy will
show you that you are suffering needlessly-and
show you the way forward. In nineteen chapters,
author Zachary Stockill outlines a series of time-
tested effective strategies, practices, and
exercises for confronting, and eventually
overcoming, jealousy regarding your partner's past
as painlessly, efficiently, and quickly as
possible. A NOTE FROM THE AUTHOR: Several years
ago, I experienced crippling retroactive jealousy.
It disrupted my career, destroyed my relationship,
and provoked months of anguish and depression. But
thankfully, through a process of self-exploration,
hard work, growth, and discovery, I overcame it.
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Based on my experience, and several years of
research and talking to fellow sufferers about
their condition, I wrote this book to give you a
step-by-step program to help you do the same, and
overcome retroactive jealousy as quickly and
easily as possible. I know that this step-by-step
program is effective because since 2013 my book
has helped thousands of readers get over
retroactive jealousy, save their relationships,
and regain control. In retrospect, my jealousy was
a blessing in disguise. As I write to you today, I
am undoubtedly a stronger, more confident, more
loving, and overall better man for having gone
through it. It might not seem like it now, but you
too can use your jealousy to your advantage.
Seriously--as you overcome retroactive jealousy,
you will emerge a stronger, more confident, more
attractive, and more loving person and partner.
And it's my pleasure to guide you every step of
the way. So whether you're struggling with your
girlfriend's past, wife's past, husband's past, or
your boyfriend's past, you need to know that you
have the power to move forward, and kiss jealous
thoughts goodbye. You can get a hold on your
brain, and patterns of constant curiosity and
obsessive thinking. You can move forward in your
relationship without the burden and strain of
retroactive jealousy. You can be the partner you
want to be-you just have to understand where
retroactive jealousy comes from, and how to deal
with it. SO LET'S GET STARTED! Get your copy of
the most popular guidebook on the market for
overcoming retroactive jealousy, and join
thousands of readers who have regained control,
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and found peace.
  Introduction to Reliable and Secure Distributed
Programming Christian Cachin,Rachid Guerraoui,Luís
Rodrigues,2011-02-11 In modern computing a program
is usually distributed among several processes.
The fundamental challenge when developing reliable
and secure distributed programs is to support the
cooperation of processes required to execute a
common task, even when some of these processes
fail. Failures may range from crashes to
adversarial attacks by malicious processes.
Cachin, Guerraoui, and Rodrigues present an
introductory description of fundamental
distributed programming abstractions together with
algorithms to implement them in distributed
systems, where processes are subject to crashes
and malicious attacks. The authors follow an
incremental approach by first introducing basic
abstractions in simple distributed environments,
before moving to more sophisticated abstractions
and more challenging environments. Each core
chapter is devoted to one topic, covering reliable
broadcast, shared memory, consensus, and
extensions of consensus. For every topic, many
exercises and their solutions enhance the
understanding This book represents the second
edition of Introduction to Reliable Distributed
Programming. Its scope has been extended to
include security against malicious actions by non-
cooperating processes. This important domain has
become widely known under the name Byzantine
fault-tolerance.
  Greater Britain Sir Charles Wentworth Dilke,1869
  The DevOps Handbook Gene Kim,Jez Humble,Patrick
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Debois,John Willis,2016-10-06 Increase
profitability, elevate work culture, and exceed
productivity goals through DevOps practices. More
than ever, the effective management of technology
is critical for business competitiveness. For
decades, technology leaders have struggled to
balance agility, reliability, and security. The
consequences of failure have never been
greater―whether it's the healthcare.gov debacle,
cardholder data breaches, or missing the boat with
Big Data in the cloud. And yet, high performers
using DevOps principles, such as Google, Amazon,
Facebook, Etsy, and Netflix, are routinely and
reliably deploying code into production hundreds,
or even thousands, of times per day. Following in
the footsteps of The Phoenix Project, The DevOps
Handbook shows leaders how to replicate these
incredible outcomes, by showing how to integrate
Product Management, Development, QA, IT
Operations, and Information Security to elevate
your company and win in the marketplace.
  Moving Toward the Future of Policing Gregory F.
Treverton,Matt Wollman,Elizabeth Wilke,Deborah
Lai,2011-10-03 Advances in technology and
operating concepts are driving significant changes
in the day-to-day operations of future police
forces. This book explores potential visions of
the future of policing, based on the drivers of
jurisdiction, technology, and threat, and includes
concrete steps for implementation. The analysis is
based on a review of policing methods and theories
from the 19th century to the present day.
  Green Fashion Retail Jochen Strähle,2016-10-18
This book focuses on sustainability in fashion
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retail, which is fast becoming the pivot point of
future fashion retail strategies. Chapters in the
book provide theoretical and practical insight on
how going green may positively influence the
strategy of fashion retailers and marketers, who
have to react to the changing society and customer
needs. Structured in four main parts, and based on
distinct research questions, readers will be able
to dig deep into the individual levers for
possible adaptions. It thus provides a solid
understanding on how to integrate green aspects
into any fashion retailers business model.
  Companion Modelling Michel Étienne,2013-12-16
This book introduces the companion modelling
approach by presenting the stance that underpins
it, the methods and tools used with stakeholders
and the specific role of models during the
process. It addresses the means to deal with the
different levels of decision-making and to take
into account the various power relationships. It
proposes a methodology to assess the impact of the
approach on the stakeholders involved in the
process. The book includes 27 case studies and 7
teaching tools that describe the successful use of
the approach in a variety of settings or teaching
contexts. It is intended for researchers working
on rural development or renewable resources
management, as well as students and teachers.
  Contemporary Research on E-business Technology
and Strategy Vasil Khachidze,Tim Wang,Sohail
Siddiqui,Vincent Liu,Sergio Cappuccio,Alicia
Lim,2012-10-05 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the International Conference on E-
business and Strategy, iCETS 2012, held in
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Tianjin, China, in August 2012. The 65 revised
full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 231 submissions. The papers feature
contemporary research on developments in the
fields of e-business technology, information
management systems, and business strategy. Topics
addressed are latest development on e-business
technology, computer science and software
engineering for e-business, e-business and e-
commerce applications, social networking and
social engineering for e-business, e-business
strategic management and economics development, e-
business education, entrepreneurship and e-
learning, digital economy strategy, as well as
internet and e-commerce policy.
  The Impact of Regulatory Costs on Small Firms
Nicole V. Crain,W. Mark Crain,2005 This is a print
on demand edition of a hard to find publication.
The annual cost of federal regulations in the U.S.
increased to more than $1.75 trillion in 2008. Had
every U.S. household paid an equal share of the
federal regulatory burden, each would have owed
$15,586 in 2008. While all citizens and businesses
pay some portion of these costs, the distribution
of the burden of regulations is quite uneven. The
portion of regulatory costs that falls initially
on businesses was $8,086 per employee in 2008.
Small businesses, defined as firms employing fewer
than 20 employees, bear the largest burden of
federal regulations. This report shows that as of
2008, small businesses face an annual regulatory
cost of $10,585 per employee, which is 36% higher
than the regulatory cost facing large firms (500+
employees). Ill.
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  No Way Out Fern Michaels,2022-05-24 A riveting
new read that will thrill you from #1 New York
Times bestselling author Fern Michaels, perfect
for fans of Nora Roberts, Rachel Caine, and J.D.
Robb. Ellie Bowman barely remembers the incident
that put her into a coma. When she awoke, filled
with unease, all she knew for certain was that her
boyfriend, Rick, was missing. She knew she needed
to get away from her old life and recover in
safety. With the proceeds of a video game she
helped develop, Ellie starts over in rural
Missouri, working from her cottage and trusting no
one except her friend and business partner. Yet
even in this quiet small town, it’s impossible to
completely isolate herself. Especially when a
curious eight-year-old boy, smitten with Ellie’s
pup, stops by every day to talk to him over the
fence. Little by little, Ellie is being drawn back
into the world through the neighbors and community
around her, realizing that everyone has their own
fears and obstacles to contend with. But when
Ellie hears that Rick has resurfaced, her
nightmares return, and with them, small snippets
of memory. No one has heard from Rick since before
the incident, so why is he back now? Ellie wants
to move forward with her life, but first she must
find the courage to look into her past, no matter
what she finds there...
  Security, Privacy, and Applied Cryptography
Engineering Lejla Batina,Stjepan Picek,Mainack
Mondal,2020-12-22 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 10th International
Conference on Security, Privacy, and Applied
Cryptography Engineering, SPACE 2020, held in
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Kolkata, India, in December 2020. Due to COVID-19
pandemic, the conference was held virtual. The 13
full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 48submissions. This annual event is
devoted to various aspects of security, privacy,
applied cryptography, and cryptographic
engineering. This is a very challenging field,
requiring the expertise from diverse domains,
ranging from mathematics to solid-state circuit
design.
  The Marketplace of Attention James G.
Webster,2016-09-02 How do media find an audience
when there is an endless supply of content but a
limited supply of public attention? Feature films,
television shows, homemade videos, tweets, blogs,
and breaking news: digital media offer an always-
accessible, apparently inexhaustible supply of
entertainment and information. Although choices
seems endless, public attention is not. How do
digital media find the audiences they need in an
era of infinite choice? In The Marketplace of
Attention, James Webster explains how audiences
take shape in the digital age. Webster describes
the factors that create audiences, including the
preferences and habits of media users, the role of
social networks, the resources and strategies of
media providers, and the growing impact of media
measures—from ratings to user recommendations. He
incorporates these factors into one comprehensive
framework: the marketplace of attention. In doing
so, he shows that the marketplace works in ways
that belie our greatest hopes and fears about
digital media. Some observers claim that digital
media empower a new participatory culture; others
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fear that digital media encourage users to retreat
to isolated enclaves. Webster shows that public
attention is at once diverse and concentrated—that
users move across a variety of outlets, producing
high levels of audience overlap. So although
audiences are fragmented in ways that would
astonish midcentury broadcasting executives,
Webster argues that this doesn't signal
polarization. He questions whether our preferences
are immune from media influence, and he describes
how our encounters with media might change our
tastes. In the digital era's marketplace of
attention, Webster claims, we typically encounter
ideas that cut across our predispositions. In the
process, we will remake the marketplace of ideas
and reshape the twenty-first century public
sphere.
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